



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter December 22, 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Congratulations to our K-3 students on their Christmas pageant performance. Everyone did an amazing job with the songs and readings. Thank you for helping us remember the true reason for the season! May God continue to bless your family this Christmas.

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Registration for 2022-23: Our registration for new students (kindergarten and grades 1-8) for next year is now open. This is only for new students (not our current students who will re-register in January.) Please <u>click</u> <u>here</u> for information on the enrollment process or go directly to the <u>registration link here</u>.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

December

- 22 Christmas Break Begins
- 25 Merry Christmas!

January

- 1 Happy New Year!
- 3 School resumes
- 5 Late Start (8:45 a.m.)
- 12 Big Blue Bash Planning Meeting (7 p.m., library)
- 19 PTO Meeting

COVID-19 Update: We currently have three people quarantining at Saint Agnes.

PTO

Save the Date - Big Blue Bash is April 1, 2022: This year, Big Blue Bash is Back for the Future! Planning is underway and we are looking for committee members to assist with decorations, silent auction and more. The next meeting will be in the school library on January 12 at 7pm. Anyone is welcome to join! This is a great way to fill your school service hours and all help is welcomed. For more information about the Big Blue Bash, how to help and why it is such a Big Blue Deal, click here!

Wildcat Social: Get Ready Ladies! The next Wildcat Social event, "Hangover Christmas" is right around the corner on Friday, January 7th from 7pm until (?)! This will be a great get-together for all Saint Agnes moms with lots of spirits, food, and fun! The price of admission will be \$25 per person (via GiveSmart link below). Alcohol and food will be provided, but if you have a favorite, bring it along. Additionally (and optional) we will be collecting any gift cards, alcohol, or anything you have left over from the holidays to be used at the Big Blue Bash. The party will be held at Rebecca Gearing's house (791 Riverwatch Drive, Crescent Springs) with the help of hostesses: Julie Burns, Emily Edmondson, Laura Mauller, Eliz Frederic, Julie Sweet, Stephanie Lonnemann, Jodi Doughery, Katie Rawe, Heather Randolph, and Stephanie Fieler. Please register http://wildcats21.givesmart.com/ Any questions, contact Stephanie Lonnemann at Kenning.Stephanie@gmail.com

COMMUNITY

Open Positions: Catholic schools in the Diocese of Covington are seeking to fill a number of <u>immediate</u> openings. These include classroom teachers, counselors, instructional aides, and substitute teachers. Many positions need to be filled beginning in January through the end of the 2021-22 school year. Visit the "Employment" page on the Diocesan website, <u>www.covdio.org/schools/employment</u>, under "Teacher Openings" and "School-Related Openings", to view the postings and for information on how to apply. Questions may be directed to skoplyay@covdio.org.